
Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building update
31 January 2020

Construction of the Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building is currently underway on ACU’s Melbourne 
Campus. See the latest progress on webcam 1 and webcam 2. 

Four-week outlook: How you may be affected

Area Impact Timing

Main construction site 
(corner of Victoria 
Parade and Napier 
Street)

The mega column and truss installation will continue over the coming 
weeks. Please expect intermittent noise during this period. 

February

Mary Glowrey Building 
(MGB) - level 2 to 5

There will be restricted access to levels 2 to 5 of the MGB due to 
construction work. Signage has been installed around the MGB to assist 
with navigation and to ensure staff and student safety.

February

MGB - ground floor to 
level 3

There will be minor construction works occurring inside the MGB on the 
ground floor, level 1, level 2 and level 3. Works notifications will be sent to 
staff and students via email and will provide further details.

February to 
March

Upcoming and ongoing activity
Area Impact Timing
Little Victoria Street Parts of Little Victoria Street will be closed due to construction activities. 

Pedestrians are likely to hear construction noise and experience changed 
traffic conditions. Please seek assistance from the traffic controllers if you 
require assistance navigating the campus.

Ongoing

Main construction site 
(corner of Victoria Parade 
and Napier Street)

Bulk excavation has now commenced. A new ramp will be constructed within 
the main construction site to allow for vehicle deliveries and plant movement 
during the excavation. There will be increased construction vehicle movement 
around the site. Please follow the instructions of the traffic controllers. 

Ongoing

Main construction site 
(corner of Victoria Parade 
and Napier Street)

There will be ongoing construction noise and this may be particularly 
noticeable along the southern perimeter side, adjacent to the construction 
site, due to localized construction activities. Pedestrians should be aware of 
increased construction vehicle movement around the construction site. 
Traffic controllers and signage will be in place to assist with pedestrian and 
vehicle movements. 

Ongoing

http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam1
http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam2
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The latest in pictures

Please observe direction and safety signs and follow 
the instructions of Watpac traffic controllers. 

If you wish to provide feedback, contact the team at 
ACUfeedback@watpac.com.au

Construction update 

Recent construction work includes:

• commencement of structural steel truss installation on the MGB roof

• installation of north external emergency scaffold escape stairs

• installation and concrete filling of mega columns

• commencement of bulk excavation

• installation of Victoria Parade loading bay
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